
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 4/8/2010 9:14:44 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: WDAT Generation interconnection Queue - RE-DEC Issue

Meredith,
See the e-mail chain below. I think the latest ETA from PG&E on posting the queue is May.

Amy Baker, Analyst
Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415.703.1691 
amv.bakerCCcpi
http://www.coucxa.gov/renewables

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 12:48 PM 
To: David Cieminis
Subject: Re: WDAT Generation interconnection Queue

Mr. Cieminis. PG&E is developing a WDT queue for publication. Presently, we are in discussions with 
other utilities in an effort to achieve consistency. Timing of release may not be for a few months but 
could be sooner. Thank you for the inquiry. Reda

From: David Cieminis <dcieminis@axiopower.com> 
To: [Redacted |
Sent: Tue Mar 23 10:44:13 2010
Subject: WDAT Generation interconnection Queue

Redacted

I just wanted to quickly follow up my voicemail with an email message to inquire about 
PG&E’s plans to publish its WDAT generation interconnection queue. Below is the email on 
Dec. 21 to my colleague Will Plaxico, where you noted that PG&E was looking into publishing 
its WDAT in 2010. I would appreciate any updated timeline on the process.
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Thanks in advance for your response,

David Cicrninis 
Associate, Axio Power, Inc.
31897 Del Obispo, Suite 270 
San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675 
mobile: 616.240.1519| fax: 949.606.0358 [

www.axiopower.com

We respect the private and confidential nature of electronic communications 
with our partners and customers. This email is confidential and legally 
protected. IT you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender, 
and. erase all copies of the original message

From" R-GcIsctGcl
Sent: Monday, December 21,2009 9:22 AM 
To: Will Plaxico 
Cc: Gen
Subject: FW: WDAT Generation Interconnection Queue

Mr. Plaxico:

PG&E presently does not post the WDAT on our website. We are engaged with the CPUC and other 
CA utilities considering a number of issues and do plan to provide a value added queue in the new 
year. Presently generation customers upon submittal of their interconnection request are provided their 
WDAT queue position.

Thank You & Happy Holidays,

Redacted
Supervising Project Manager 
Generation Interconnection Services 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.
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Redacted

From: Will Plaxico [mailto:wplaxico@axiopower.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2009 1:02 PM 
To: Gen
Subject: WDAT Generation Interconnection Queue

Hello,

Is PG&E currently posting a WDAT queue for distribution interconnection applications similar 
to those posted by SCE:

http://www.sce.eom/n.rc/aboutsce/regulatory/openaccess/wdat/ 3enerator_Ir

And SDG&E:

http://www.sdge.com/regulatory/documents/openAccess/generationIiiterconnectionOueue.pdf

Thank you in advance,

Will Plaxico
Project Development Manager

Axio Power, Inc.
office: 888.728.1117 ext. 55 I mobile: 310.346.2870 I fax: 949.606.0358

wplaxico@axiopower.com

31897 Del Obispo St. Suite 270 I San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675

www.axiopower.com

We respect the private and confidentiai nature of electronic communications with our partners and customers. This emaii is confidential and legally 
protected. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender, and erase all copies of the original message.
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